
NOTICE TO TENTANTS AND APPLICANTS  

1/24/22 EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

 

Entrance into the Housing Office is by appointment and approval only. 

The Housing Office door will remain locked during business hours 
until further notice for the protection of the community and staff. 

 

Rent Payments: 

Tenants are strongly encouraged to use the online payment 
option for credit/debit card payments: payments can be made at 
www.pbpnation.org   

OR 

The drop box in front of the Housing Office to make 
check/money order payments.  

If you must pay by cash, you will need to call in advance to 

schedule a time to pay in cash. 

 

The Department will be operating with limited/rotating office staff 
during the week.  

In-person meetings, counseling, and consultations are suspended until 
further notice. 

All communications will occur via mail, email, phone call or, when 
possible, video conference unless an in-person appointment is 
approved and scheduled.  

http://www.pbpnation.org/

